
 July 6th 2020 

Hello!  

Only one week until we break up for 

the summer! This is the last week of 

learning packs and then a bit of a rest 

until you come back to school next 

term, if you want a few bits to do I will 

put some work packs on our website. 

It was fantastic to see so many of you 

on the zoom calls on Friday, I’m 

looking forward to seeing you again 

today! (Monday). 

This week is also Miss Misiri’s last 

week at Seagrave.  We will miss her 

dearly but we are also excited for her 

as she takes on a new adventure in 

London.  Thank you all for the lovely 

messages, cards and gifts you have 

sent her—I know she is feeling your 

love. 

We are also saying goodbye to Mrs 

Riley this week although I am sure 

she will be popping to see us every so 

often! 

 

 

 

Joke of the week: 

What’s worse than finding a 

worm in your apple?  

 

Finding half a worm. 

Storytime! 

We hope you have seen 

some of the stories we 

have recorded for you.  

They are all on our 

Stay safe!           

Mrs Litchfield 

Happy Birthday 

Austin 

Happy Birthday 

Temi 

To everyone who is going 

to have a birthday during 

the summer break. 

Adult Fact File — Miss Misiri 

Favourite animal: I’m scared of practically every 

animal but I appreciate my cat—Dolly. 

Hobbies: Singing, writing poety, reading tarot card 

and spending time with my family and friends. 

Favourite children’s book:  

Lola Rose by Jaquelin Wilson 

Favourite colour: Amethyst Purple 

How many years have you been teaching? 1  

Favourite food: Turkish Dolmas and Turkish 

Fasulye Bean Stew 

What primary classes have you taught? Year 3, 4 

and 6. 

NEXT YEAR 

Please don’t worry, I have sent a letter to your 

parents about the arrangements.  

Hopefully, you have spoken to your teacher on 

zoom last week and again this week and they 

will have answered your questions.   

The teachers are very excited about seeing you 

back next year  - I hope you are excited too! 


